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Dalmain Colour Run 
23/10/23 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
For this year, Dalmain Primary School has switched from a Lapathon to holding a Colour Run. This will 
be based around a single-entry cost rather than seeking sponsorship or donations.  
 
Details 
Date: Friday, 3rd November. 
Time: 2:15 – 3:00pm (The actual running will take place from 2:30 – 2:50pm). 
Cost: $12 – this includes entry, a pair of sunglasses and an icy pole at the conclusion of the event. 
What to bring: A change of clothes (preferably a white t-shirt) that you don’t mind getting wet and 
colourful.  
 
The colour powder used on the day is non- toxic, bio-degradable, skin safe and environmentally 
friendly. It is made of high-quality corn starch with permitted food colours. We do ask that you bring 
a spare change of clothes to school as the students will be covered in powder from head to toe. 
 
There will be various water and colour powder stations throughout the course with two designated 
lanes – one for junior primary (K-2), the other for senior classes (Yr3-6). Your child can still participate 
in the event should you not wish for them to be sprayed with colour powder as they will complete 
the obstacle course and get wet. 
 
Staff and volunteers at the colour stations will do their best to throw the powder at the torsos of 
participants, however wind and other factors can result in students getting powder in the face. As 
such, your child will be given their own pair of sunglasses to act as eye protection.   
 
Volunteers – if you can assist in: 
- Setting up 1:45 – 2:15pm 
- Helping wet or colour students 2:15 – 2:50pm, or  
- Packing away 2:45 – 3:00pm 
Please email scott.bosworth@education.wa.edu.au or place your name on the list in the front office. 
 
Please fill out and return the attached permission form and ensure payment is made by Wednesday 
1st November. 
 
We look forward to an exciting new event. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Scott Bosworth 
Deputy Principal 
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Please complete, sign and return this page to the school with payment 
by Wednesday 1 November 2023 

 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN/CARER INCURSION CONSENT FORM 
 

 

PAYMENT CAN BE MADE DIRECTLY TO THE SCHOOL’S BANK ACCOUNT 
 

COMMONWEALTH BANK |  BSB: 066-040  |  ACCOUNT: 1990 6029  |  REFERENCE: Surname & TA 
 

 
 
 
 

I consent to (your child’s name):   of TA:   
 

Participating in the Colour Run on Friday 3 November at Dalmain Primary School.  
I understand the nature of the event and their participation is subject to them maintaining ‘Good Standing’ 

  

  I have paid $12 to the school by Direct Deposit.        RECEIPT NO:   

  I have paid $12 to the school via Qkr. 

  I have credit on my child’s account. Please use that. 

Student health considerations: If your child’s medical condition has changed or your child has special needs, 
please provide full details and include any relevant medical details below:  

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 
Parent/Carer/Guardian consent: I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of 
emergency. I am aware that the school and its employees are not responsible for personal injuries or property 
damage that may occur on an incursion, unless the school or its employees are proven to be negligent.  

   Signature:  _______________________________ Date:       _______________________ 

 


